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Location: 

 Conference call 

 

Call to Order: 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM by Ricky. 

 

Present On Call 

 Ricky Fung-A-Fat 

 Wes Russum 

 Linda Mayes 

 Terry Shook 

 Jeff Wolfe 

 Roy Fritz (Stonycreek) 

 Mike Brendle (Buffer Creek) 

 

Previous Meeting Minutes: 

 The May meeting Minutes were emailed to Board members prior to the meeting. 

 After reviewing, Terry motioned to accept the May meeting Minutes.  The motion was seconded 

by Wes with all present in favor. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

 The Treasurer’s Report was emailed to Board members prior to the meeting. 

 After a review, Wes motioned to accept the Treasurer’s Report.  Motion was seconded by Jeff 

with all present in favor. 

 

Old Business: 

 Zone & State Shoot Review/Updates 

o Western Zone 

 55 shooters attended. 

o Eastern Zone 

 Ricky informed those present that he had been in contact with John Hegedty from 

Factoryville: 

 Extra traps from Shydas to be delivered on Wednesday, June 24th. 

 Finalizing trophies. 

 Factoryville will be providing complimentary lunch for shooters on 

Saturday. 

 Continued work on course, as well as adding extra stations to separate 

Prelim and Subs. 

o State Shoot – Roy Fritz 

 Ongoing preparation continues… 

 200+ shooters pre-registered. 

 Trophies have arrived and are being sorted out and labeled. 

 Increased number of stations in the Main Event from 14 to 15. 

 CAC to deliver targets, as well as PSCA purchased shells for PSCA Shell Game. 
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 Stonycreek is providing a complimentary lunch for all shooters on Saturday. 

 Kim Spohn is donating tee shirts for shooters. 

 Steve Edmondson is donating a pair of diamond earrings to be raffled off to a PA 

lady shooter.  PA lady shooters will be given a ticket for each event they shoot. 

 Shooter’s Solutions is donating a shooting towel to every shooter. 

 Bob Zeigler is donating bottled water. 

 Ricky mentioned that as required by the PSCA By-Laws, he will be sending out the proposed 

changes to the PSCA Constitution & By-Laws to the entire PSCA Board at least 15 days prior to 

the annual meeting. 

 Ricky also mentioned that he will be posting information on the State Shoot ballot as well as the 

proposed changes to the PSCA By-Laws on the shotgun forums online so shooters are aware of 

these items prior to attending the State Shoot. 

 

New Business: 

 Ricky mentioned that he had received one (1) addition application for the 2017 State Shoot, 

submitted by Buffer Creek. 

 

Next Meeting date and location: 

 The next monthly PSCA Board meeting will be the Annual Meeting on Saturday, July 18th, 2015, 

during the State Shoot.  The meeting will start as soon as possible after the last rotation and any 

shoot-outs on Saturday. 

 Motion to adjourn by Roy. The motion was seconded by Terry with all present in favor. 

 Meeting adjourned at 7:25 PM. 


